
 

 
 

 
June 26, 2025 
 
Re: Historic Commission Meeting July 1, 2025 
 
Commissioners, 
 
During the June 10,2025 Planning and Zoning meeting, Staff summarized the recommended 
first round of code updates to be reviewed for adoption by City Council later this summer. 
During the meeting, the Commissioners were having an unresolved discussion on the 
recommended change to 16.07.060 E. highlighted below.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
As a dual representative of the Historic Preservation Commission and PZ Commission, Matthew 
McGraw explained the HPC’s reasoning for the recommendation.  
 
During the meeting, due to time, the topic was continued to a future date.  Staff recommended 
further discussion of the item and encouraged the PZ Commission to review the Historic 
Preservation Handbook which describes the “why” and benefits of historic preservation in the 
City of Ketchum.  
 
If the Planning and Zoning Commission votes on July 8th to omit or change section 
16.07.060.E.2b., this may be an area where the HPC and PZ Commission make their separate 
recommendations to Council for final decision by Council. Staff would outline the positions of 
both groups and the rational for consideration 
 
Since the Historic Commission has a meeting prior to the July 8th P&Z meeting, staff thought it 
was a timely opportunity for discussion.  


